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One (1) Year Contract for the Semi-Annual Preventive Maintenance of 
PICC Packaged Air-Conditioning Units at Main Complex 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 
 

 

Please be notified that procurement activities for the above-captioned project has 

been POSTPONED as of August 13, 2021. The new date of the bidding for the said 
project shall be specified in a bid bulletin. 

 
 

 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
  
 
MELPIN A. GONZAGA 
BAC Chairman 
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